
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are really looking forward to our Parkwood Book Week that will launch on 

World Book Day, Thursday 3rd March. The children will be taking part in a 

range of events to encourage a love of books. All classes will be given a new 

book to unwrap and start reading as their class novel. There is a wonderful 

selection, including recently published books and books that are part of a 

series, all carefully chosen to encourage the children’s reading for pleasure.  

Over the week, our children will have two author visits, our Author in 

Residence, Mrs Miller will be working with our KS1 children and KS2 will have a 

virtual visit from Guy Bass, author of the Skeleton Keys and Stich Head books. 

Foundation Stage will be visiting Wigmore Library for story sessions. 

As part of our Book Week, we are teaming up with Usborne Books to fund 

raise for some new non-fiction books for our library. We are having both a 

sponsored read (separate letter to follow) and a book fair to support this. The 

children will be able to use their £1 World Book Day tokens to put towards the 

cost of book at the book fair. The book fair will be open for three days after 

school, Monday 7th March – Wednesday 9th March. 

Happy reading! 

Mrs Pigott and Mrs Bird 

 

  


